The Greater Oklahoma PCC (GO-PCC) will not be hosting our onsite annual quarterly holiday
meeting due the COVID 19 pandemic.

In the past our tradition has been to sponsor our annual Lora Geionety Memorial Toy Drive to
benefit the Boys & Girls Club of Oklahoma County and to conduct a food drive for the Regional
Food Bank of Oklahoma. The GO-PCC will still be sponsoring these charity events and we are
requesting you to consider making a donation (s) directly to these organizations on behalf of
the GO-PCC!

The Boys & Girls Club of Oklahoma County is located at 3535 N. Western Ave OKC, OK 73118.
Drop your unwrapped gift (s) off starting December 16 — 18, 2020, from 9:00am thru 1:00pm.
Boys & Girls Club members range in age from six (6) to eighteen (18) years. For your
convenience the Boys & Girls Club has offered to pick up your gifts. Please contact A Jaye
Johnson, Vice President of Safety & Community Outreach at (405) 226-8603 to make
arrangements. Please include the Boys & Girls Club flyer to your donation for tracking purposes
(attachment).

The Regional Food Bank of Oklahoma is located at 3322 S. Purdue Ave., OKC, OK 73179.
Drop off donations at the Volunteer Center breeze way starting now until December 31, 2020,
Monday thru Friday from 8:00am thru 4:30pm. The attached Regional Food Bank flyer contains
a list of items to donate. Please attach the flyer to your donation (s) for tracking purposes.

Thank you for your consideration to help us in our endeavor. On behalf of the GO-PCC
executive board we want to wish each of you a great and safe holiday season!

Margaret Vickers

Margaret Vickers



